
Special Meeting 
Budget Workshop II 

October 16, 2020 
 

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Friday, October 16, 2020, 
at 10:00 a.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Frank Augustine, Brandon 
Rishel and Albert Burick, III, present.  Also present was Assistant Secretary Denise Allwine. 
 
Present at the Meeting: 
 
Judy Martwinski 
 
The purpose of the meeting was for the Presentation and Discussion of the Proposed 2021 General Fund 
Expenses. 
 
The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag. 
 
The supervisors reviewed and discussed the Proposed 2021 General Fund Budget Expenses. 
 
The supervisors said they needed to talk about pensions and to settle and work some things out. 
 
The supervisors discussed Reno Lane and Denny Drive as roads to be possibly put out for bid and worked 
on in 2021, security and internet Wi-Fi at the park, refinancing of the General Bond Obligation and the 
amount of money they would like kept in the Capital Fund. 
 
Motion by Mr. Burick second by Mr. Rishel to adjourn. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:43 a.m. 
 
 
 
 


